
To the 2020 Daniel Morgan 

graduates: I am incredibly 

proud of you. I am sure that 

you will do great things in your 

future. Nothing would have 

made me prouder than to have 

watched each of you receive 

your diplomas, but 

unfortunately, I can only share 

my best wishes for your futures virtually. We have faced 

many challenges together in this journey and I could not 

have asked for a more engaged and enthusiastic group of 

students to travel with. I have learned so much from you, 

and I hope that I have given you the tools to think 

critically, to analyze the world around you, and to 

discover innovative solutions to difficult problems. Now, 

it’s your turn to go out and use them to make this world 

better. 

Please keep in touch and let me know what you are doing, 

and do not hesitate to call on me if I can help you in the 

future. 

Kevin McCarty 

MDV Program Chair 

Daniel Morgan Graduate School of National Security 

 


